
 

24th March 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you’re aware, Mrs Guerry has been absent from school following an operation.  
Unfortunately, Mrs Guerry remains unwell and is due to have another operation shortly. 
 
Ms Shaidy has been teaching in Turquoise class this week and we’re delighted that she’s able to 
remain teaching until the Easter holidays for consistency.  She will be assisted by Turquoise 
class Teaching Assistants, Ms Mitchell and Ms Nicholson, who we thank for their ongoing 
support. 
 
We are aware that Mrs Guerry has been unable to meet many of you for Parents’ Evenings and 
we will arrange these as soon as she’s able to return to school.  We will keep you updated and 
we all send Mrs Guerry our best wishes for a speedy recovery. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Sorensen 
Head of Lower School                            

                                                                                              

 

 


